
Northern York County Rod and Gun Club
                      P.O. Box 186
       W. Newfield, Maine 04095-0186

December, 2018

Greetings from the clubs Board of Directors and Officers

As you know, club memberships expire in December of each year.  Membership
renewals must be received by the club no later than February 15, 2019 to continue
membership, and obtain the new gate combinations.  These will be mailed out after
the club receives your updated renewal.  Anyone who has not sent a renewal by the
above date will need to reapply for new membership.
Please fill out the attached membership renewal form and return to the club via
the Postal Service, or you may attend the February club meeting (2-1-19) to
personally return the form.  Please be sure to include a check for your annual
membership dues.
Club Bylaws will be reviewed and updated in March, 2019.  Any suggestions will
be appreciated.
We also need another Board Member  cause we are suppose to have 5 and we only
have 4.  If anybody is interested in becoming a Board Member please contact Lou.

We look forward to your continued membership, and an exciting year for the club.

From the Board and Officers

Lou Polianites Shane Lamontagne  New Board Members
Club President Vice President    Tom Cafferky
                                                                          Ray Hill
Sylvie Lamontagne Romeo Fortin     Rick West
Club Secretary  Treasure                          John Pepin


